
 

 

YOU ARE WARMLY INVITED TO THE 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

TUESDAY March 12th 7.00 pm 

In the Oak Room at the WHITE HART 
Election of Officers will form the latter part of this meeting. If you wish to be a 

trustee or stand for election as an officer, please get in touch. If there are any other issues 
that you wish to raise, please put them in writing prior to the meeting to 

lovelydgate@btinternet.com 

FOLLOWED BY 
WHAT A LOAD OF RUBBISH!! 

How to the make the most of recycling and reduce waste. 
What goes in to each bin and what happens to it 

afterwards? At a time when the UK is still not reaching its 
recycling targets OMBC officers will explain what we can do 

to improve things. 

Also what is OMBC doing to reduce the use of single use plastic, and how can 
we help. 

Anyone seeing David Attenborough’s programme will know how important 
this is for our planet. 

NOT TO BE MISSED! 
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